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Dear Friends,

I want to personally thank each of you for your support over the past year. Unprecedented
doesn’t even begin to describe the year of 2020 and all the ways our lives were impacted. 
Resiliency is threaded throughout our past year, and as an organization and individuals, we
found opportunities to dig deep into our strengths and focus on ways to move forward. We
knew that we would come out of it changed, and also stronger. 

The uncertainty of the pandemic directly impacted the implementation of our programs. It
caused us to quickly pivot and be responsive to the needs of scholars and their families by
turning our planned in-person summer program to a robust online program. We modified
our expectations, increased our training, developed one-on-one tutoring, and created a
hybrid model that allowed for some in-person programming. 

Alongside a public health crisis, our staff,  families and scholars were not only adjusting to
the changing school environment, they were directly impacted by all that was happening
globally. The murders of George Floyd, Breonna Taylor, Elijah McClain, and many others
lost to police violence catapulted a movement of racial and social justice. We recognized
the need for our community to be seen and for all of us to be allies and champions for
equity, justice, and change.

Change starts from within, so we thought about how we could enhance the literacy
elements of our programs. We strive to connect scholars with the skills and love of reading
alongside cultivating the confidence and space for our scholars to find their voice, their
self love, and their path.

With this in mind, we developed a curriculum to emphasize and include culturally
responsive literature. In this report, you will learn more about the author Zetta Elliot and
her book series Dragons in a Bag.  Zetta did not see herself reflected in the books she
read as a child, which fuels her commitment to telling stories with representation. 

You will also learn more about our Book Reading Campaign, which has provided an
opportunity to highlight and feature diverse stories, as well as a variety of book readers
from within the community we serve. Building on this year’s summer books, Scholars
Unlimited is committed to continuing to develop a curriculum that reflects the scholars in
our program and their diverse experiences and voices.

So, thank you for being champions and part of our community that we have strengthened
this past year. Thank you for your belief in the resilience of scholars, and thank you again
for partnering with us and opening your heart to the possibility that each scholar holds for 
the future. 

With gratitude,
Diana Romero Campbell
President of Scholars Unlimited
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"Be bold, be humble, be brave, be resilient, be productive, 
be good, good to yourselves and good to each other." 

Be careful; be caring. 
 Katie Couric



MOVING STEADY
THROUGH  A PANDEMIC
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one-on-one 
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 by the summer

vaccinated

 

Connected scholars 

with

STEM activities 

through virtual 

volunteer day
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PPE 

I am very grateful for all the hard work
that everyone did to make this program

work for the kids. I appreciate the fact
that the teachers were actually online

teaching. I know that remote teaching,
especially with young ones, isn’t easy,

but you all did an excellent job!

College View Elementary 
Parent

Launched a new

online learning 

platform  Created  home learning kits &

distributed supplies and books

to scholars & their families

 Connected scholars 

with technology 

and headsets

 

Jennie Merrigan - Director of Programs & Learning

Moved office location 

and consolidated 

space for fiscal and

organizational 

efficiency

 



OUR 
PROGRAMS

ex·pe·ri·ence
/ ˌik ˈspirēəns/

noun
an event or occurrence that leaves an
impression on someone.

What do you do when you don’t know what decisions
districts will make about schools being in-person or
virtual? What do you do when you are deeply invested
in your scholars and want to walk alongside them in
an uncertain time? What do you do when you know
that the year has been hard on scholars, their families,
teachers, and your staff? 

When faced with so many hard questions, our
programs team answered with determination. We
chose to lean into our wealth of knowledge, creativity,
and ingenuity. We decided that no matter the medium
we were using, we would connect with our scholars in
meaningful ways. We would ensure that everyone
enrolled in Scholars Unlimited programs would have a
fun and rich experience. 

Experiencing new bonds: 
In the virtual space, we delivered one-on-one tutoring,
which gave us more focused time with each scholar.
We got a new glimpse into their world, seeing their
personalities through their home environments, and
getting to know what they needed in their learning, so
that we could meet them where they needed support. 

We created hands-on activity kits and arranged drive
thru pickups, and deliveries so that our scholars were
well equipped with supplies. This was a great
opportunity to also connect with families and
siblings. We invited the community to volunteer by
creating virtual experiences for our scholars.

This summer, we were so thrilled to return to in-
person programs and build on our connections while
creating a space that reintroduced some normalcy.

The driving quote for our summer was, "Try to be the
rainbow in someone's cloud" by Maya Angelou. Our
dedicated staff took this quote to heart. Many of our
staff dealt with the same stressors our scholars faced,
and they came to work every day to put a smile on the
scholar's face, and built those positive adult
relationships that will transcend our 6 week summer
program. 

Experiencing new books: 
The love of reading can be sparked by finding a
favorite book.  Every year, we provide our scholars
with books. This year, our team selected the books
that would align with our summer curriculum. We
intentionally highlighted a book written by an author
who represents the BIPOC and Latinx communities
and incorporates diverse lead characters, heroes, and
heroines of the story. Over 85% of the scholars we
serve  are children of color, so it was important to us
that scholars are represented in the books that are
selected.

In our new “One Community, Boundless Stories” book
reading campaign, we created a list of books for our
volunteer readers that had affirming messages and
diverse characters. We introduced these books on our
website for our scholars, their families, and the
community to enjoy. Each book within the campaign
also became a gift for a scholar’s home library. 

Experiencing new adventures: 
It was exciting to pack our summer with hands-on
activities that coincided with our Random Acts of
Kindness curriculum. We also had fun activities to
promote team building. We returned to going on field
trips, including a trip to the Denver Museum of Nature
& Science, Aurora Reservoir, and Rocky Mountain
Arsenal. Our scholars also enjoyed experiences that we
brought to the school, including Hawk Quest, Space
Time Kids, Mad Science, and Imagine Arts Academy.



Scholars Unlimited has a proven track record of supporting schools and students in the Denver metro community.
The organization has been a strong partner in providing much-needed wrap-around services that help students make

bigger academic gains and discover engaging activities that they might otherwise never experience. 
- Maxine Quintana - OST Initiatives Director/Denver Afterschool Alliance Lead

87%
Felt adults got to
know them and
their interests

87%
Said adults helped

them when they
needed help

93%
Said the program

helped them
make good

choices

95%
 

Made friends in

the program

Connection is a key element in learning and we focus on the ways we are supporting our scholars'  social emotional learning

growth.  In an effort to  help our Scholars Unlimited staff  recognize ways to make authentic connections with our scholars,

we invested  in multiple professional development opportunities to build these skills.  Following our summer

programming, we partnered with Denver Public Schools Extended Learning to survey our summer scholars in third to fifth

grade . This survey was modified from SAYO (Survey of Academic Youth Outcomes).

Listening to Our Scholars 

Scholars Unlimited programs are a fantastic outlet to slowly gain independence, make
friends, and build character. The fact is, I grew up in foster care and in poverty which meant

there was not much opportunity for me to have experiences or excel. However, Scholars
Unlimited's programs provide a tremendous opportunity.

-Christopher, Parent of three Summer Scholars

2.875
Average months of

literacy growth, above
classroom learning, that
our after school scholars
made in the 2020 school

year.

105,104
Total minutes our after

school scholars spent
during the year on Lexia,

a comprehensive,
computer based literacy

program

Growing as Learners



Caring

Courage

Inclusiveness 

Integrity

Respect 

Responsibility 

In August, we hosted our annual Cyndi Kahn and Jessica Pearson Awards. This event was

an opportunity to celebrate some of our remarkable scholars. Kindness toward one

another is a cornerstone of what we have embedded in our after school and summer

programs, and it is a thread that reminds us of our humanity. 

The 18 awardees were each nominated by members of our staff for the ways they

demonstrated acts of kindness and exemplified incredible character throughout our

programs.  

The scholars were presented with awards that acknowledged their traits:

We are thankful to all the families for helping making this night possible! We appreciate

them inviting us be part of their children's lives. It was an honor to celebrate with

everyone who joined us.

Cyndi & Jessica Awards

Congratulations!!

A'Riyah- 1st grade

Assoumou-5th grade

Bryan- 1st grade

Chance- 2nd grade

Danielle- 3rd grade

Faith- Kindergarten

Felix- 5th grade

Gervon- 3rd grade

Jesse- 1st grade

Lillith- 3rd grade

Lilyette- Kindergarten

Luz - 5th grade

Meklit- 5th grade

Truth- 4th grade

Victor- 5th grade

Yesenia- 3rd grade

Yudith- 2nd grade

Zachariah- 4th grade



Connecting Within the Community 

Literature transforms human experience and reflects it back to us, and in that reflection we can see our

own lives and experiences as part of a larger human experience.

Reading, then, becomes a means of self-affirmation, 

and readers often seek their mirrors in books.

 ― Rudine Sims Bishop

Award winning author, Zetta Elliot writes books  with representation that her parents never had the chance to

read to her and books that she wishes she had as a child.  

As our scholars were reading her books, Dragons in a Bag and  The Dragon Thief, they had the opportunity to

connect with Zetta during a virtual visit. Zetta was amazing and talked about her experience as an author of color,

and as an immigrant.  She spoke about publishing and the writing process, as well as emphasized the importance

of diversity in books.  Zetta shared that early in her career, when she was not focused on incorporating diverse

characters, she felt she was writing herself out of her own stories.   At the close of her visit, Zetta took time to

answer questions from scholars about her books and encourage them to write their own stories. 

This year, we also invited community members to bring a book to life in our "One Community, Boundless Stories"

Book reading campaign. Nearly 50 volunteers  joined this project by reading and recording books to be shared with

our scholars through our website. Many bilingual volunteers also recorded books in Spanish. The readers and the

books reflected the diversity of our Scholars Unlimited community.  After sharing their book,  each  volunteer

personally inscribed it before it was  given as a gift  to a student within our programs.   

 “This experience has been incredible! I have mentioned the organization to various other people in
my family and community and encouraged them to reach out!” - Rachel, Volunteer Reader

 

 One Community Boundless Stories 



Grants

49%

Program Fees

30%

Contributions

12%

Other 

7%

Salaries & Benefits

72.6%

Nonpersonnel Expenses

10.6%

Contract Services

8.1%

Facilities

6.8%

FINANCIALS
8/1/2020-7/31/2021

Thank You to Our Team!
A special thank you to all of our outstanding site and central office staff  for all your

contributions to help carry out our mission. 
You are so dedicated and your passion for our works shines bright in everything you do!

Scholars Unlimited increased the Net Assets by $337,327  ($200,000 is restricted for FY2021/2022).  This increase

was due to generous donors like you, Colorado Cares COVID grants, and intentional cost containment by all

staff.  Scholars Unlimited has a healthy financial reserve with four months in cash and two months in short-

term investments.  Scholars Unlimited strives to stretch every dollar to ensure our students come first and they

have what they need to be successful in our program.  

Revenue
Grants - $1,067,400

Contributions - $255,521

Program Fees - $648,590

Other - $158, 157

Special Event - $45,344

Total :
$2,175,012

Expenses
Program Services - $1,317,134

Fundraising - $178,894

Administration - $341,657

Total:
$1,837,685

Operating Surplus $337,327 

Total Beginning Assets $1,348,841 

Total Net Assets at
 End of Year $1,686,168 



THANK YOU TO OUR DONORS*

Accumed Healthcare Research LLC
Adele Sykes
Adolph Coors Foundation
Alan and Barbara Charnes
Alan and Sally Gass
Alan Wyngarden
Alenka Han
Ali and Erik Mickelson
Alice and Terrance Kelly
Allen Rozansky
Allison Wright
Allyson Bailey and Matthew McConville
Amanda Johnson
Amber Tootle
Amy Brady
Amy Stevens
Ana Sandomire
Andrew Garber
Anita Pajon
Ann and David Stolfa
Ann and Hal Logan
Ann Hargett and Carlton Hargett
Ann Lederer and Robert Hickler
Anna Jo Haynes
Anna Lundin
Anne and Frank Rowe
Anne and Paul Zeckser
Anne and Robert Sneed
Anne and Timothy Collins
Anne Byrne
Annemarie H. Tague
Anonymous
Antonio Pares
Arlene and Barry Hirschfeld
Arthur Davidson and Patty Emmons
Artis Silverman
Ascent Counseling, Inc.
Ashley and Matthew Levesque
Barbara and Fred Baumann
Barbara and Howard Holme
Barbara Barrow
Barbara H. de Jong
Barbara Miller
Barbara Pollack
Baumgartner Nichols Family Fund
Bayless Charitable Fund
Becky and Steve Wolhart
Benjamin Kupersmit
Beth and Robert Duncan

Beth Bean
Bethany Atkins
Betsy Herrick and Milt Kahn
Betty Barton
Bill and Rhonda Crossen
Bill and Sharon Elfenbein
Bob and Carla Shaver
Bob Nelson
Bonnie W. Camp
Brandee Ebert
Brenda and Bruce Campbell
Brian Beitner
Brian Fakharzadeh
Brigid O'Connor
Broadridge
Campaign Products of the Rockies
Caren S. Press
Cari Friesleben
Carla Perez
Carol Dodge
Carol Hedges
Carol Roberts and Steve Larson
Carole and Jim McCotter
Carolyn Benoit
Carolyn Carleton
Carolyn Daniels
Carolyn Henzel
Carolyn Young
Cathy and David Manchester
Chaer Robert
Charles Holum and Linda Huang
Charon Berenbaum
Cheryl and Larry Volmert
Chris Eng
Christina Imholt
Christina Ortiz Bluth and David Bluth
Christine Blach
Christine Jensen and David C. Abell
Christine Marquez-Hudson
Christy Murphy and Norman Mueller
City and County of Denver
Cle Symons
Colorado Health Foundation
Colorado Nonprofit Development
Community Shares of Colorado
Complete Business Systems of Colorado, Inc.
Connie Hauver
Corie Wallace
Craig Jones

Craig Spencer
Cyndi and Ed Kahn
Danby Minor
Daniel and Kathy Ambruso
Daniel and Lisa Culhane
Daniels Fund
David and Cora Neslin
David and Jenny Kahn
David and Jody Smith Family Fund
David Fine and Stephanie Wasserman
David Flitter
David Lubchenco
David Miller and Lisa Farber-Miller
David R. and Linda M. DeMuro
DCP Midstream
Deane Family Fund
Deborah and David Milner
Deborah Froeb
Deborah King
Debra Hansen
Delia Armstrong
Denise and Peter McGuire
Dennis and Debby Montgomery
Denver Active 20-30
Denver Foundation
Denver Health & Hospital Foundation
Denver Kiwanis Foundation
Denver Post Charities--A McCormick
Foundation Fund
Desta Asfaw and Rob Folena
Diana and John Romero Campbell
Diana DeGette and Lino Lipinsky
Diana Goldberg
Diana Poole and Steve Lass
Dianne Truwe and Stephen Gordon
Dolores Kopel
Dolores Moreno
Donald Appleby
Donna and Bruce Dickinson
Donna and Michael Boender
Donna Middlebrooks and Tom Gougeon
Donna Sorensen and Vincil Dean
Donna Villamor
Doug Linkhart
Douglas Harmon
Dr. Janet Hartmann
Dr. Martha M. Urioste
Dr. Ted Gaensbauer and Dr. Deborah
Gaensbauer



THANK YOU TO OUR DONORS

Eduardo Lopez
Eileen McGinnity and Frank Fransiloi
Eileen Rizzo
El Pomar Foundation
Elaine Carleton
Elaine Granata
Elaine Latham
Elizabeth Bartholomew
Elizabeth Bennett
Elizabeth Carter
Elizabeth Fay and David Mustoe
Elizabeth Graham
Elizabeth Horn
Elizabeth McCann
Elizabeth Neva
Elizabeth Spencer
Ellen and Andrew Selig
Ellen and William Mangione
Ellen Fitzgerald
Ellen Kelman
Ellen W. Reath and Craig Maginness
Elyse Tipton and Paul Ruttum
Eric Christ
Eric Perryman and Lori Potter
Eric Siler
Erica Salmon Byrne and Michael Byrne
Evelyn Childers
Evelyn McClearn
Extraction Oil & Gas
Federico Alvarez and Jennifer Heissler
Felicity Hannay and James Wood
FirstBank
Flo and Dave Harlor
Ford and Ann Frick
Fran Corsello
Georgia and Woody Garnsey
Gerald and Rosemarie McDermott
Gloria Nedved
Gloria Tanner
Gordon W. Netzorg
Grace Zirkelbach
Gregory and Faye Diamond
Gretchen Gilliland
Halvorson-Freese 21st Century Fund
Hans Neville
Happy Haynes
Harriett Mathews
Helen Christy
Helen M. McLoraine Endowment Fund

Henry and Melanie Kusumi
Herbert Teitelbaum and Ruth Abram
Hilary Carlson
Hiwot Covell
Holly Bennett and John Lebsack
Holly Leeser
Hubert A. Farbes Jr.
Hugh and Lynne Brown
Humphreys Foundation
Jaclyn and Cliff James
Jacobs Engineering
James Butz
James Lester
James Mann
Jami Powell
Jan and Allen Gerstenberger
Jan Baucum
Jan Silverstein
Jana Zimmerman
Jane Hansberry and Mike Wilson
Janet and J.D. MacFarlane
Janet Nessinger
Janice Davidson
Jason Martinez
Jeannie and Bill Ritter
Jeff and Karen Roberts
Jeff Lang
Jeneanne Ford
Jennie Merrigan
Jennifer M. Agnew
Jennifer N. Bater
Jensen Abell Charitable Fund
Jerome and Meg Borison
Jerry Conover
Jessica and Jeffrey Pearson
Jessica Toll
Jill Hess
Jill Polito
Joan and Steve Ringel
Joan Brennan
Joann and Raymond Levesque
Joel and Barbara Sauer
Joel and Brianne Cornell
Joel and Gayle Wilhelm
John and Debra Aleinikoff
John and Jane Steiner
John and Joann Congdon
John Kleinheksel
John McCabe

Jon and Kirsten Kahn
Jon and Shirley Asher
Jonathan Levesque
Joseph Abell
Judith Cassel-Mamet
Judy Powell
Julie Selsberg
Junior League of Denver
Kajsa Gotlin
Karen Cannon
Karen Nakandakare
Karen Williams
Kari and Daryl Stewart
Kashiwa Gannon
Kate Lyda
Kate Raabe
Kathleen O'Connor
Kathleen Schroder
Kathleen Sgamma
Kathryn Dolan
Katie Custer
Kaye Edwards and Robert Knowlton
Keenan Copple
Ken and Karen Gerdes
Ken Warner
Kendra and Eric Black
Kerry Morimoto
Kiewit
Kimberlee Sia
Kinder Morgan Foundation
Kristen and Paul Tourangeau
Kristen Reedy
Kristian Lichtenfels
Kristin Rozansky
Kristin Yeager
Kurt and Sandy Stenmark
Lance Moorman
Larry and Sue Ricketts
Laura Udis
Laurie and Neil Segall
Laurie Wilson
Lawrence J. and Judith F. Schulman
Leah Dennison
Liane Morrison and Alan Greenberg
Lincoln James Lyman
Linda and Ben Brown
Linda and Frank Plaut
Linda and Phil Abeyta
Linda and Wes Brown



THANK YOU TO OUR DONORS

Linda Redstone
Lindsay and Keith Campbell
Lindsey and Chris Lane
Lisa and Lynn Taussig
Lisa Christian and John Walsh
Lisa O'Connor
Lisa Weil and Steven Zansberg
Liz Davis
Liz Lynner and James Palenchar
Liz Titus
Lizzie Vann
Lois and Donald G. Eckhoff
Lois and Olan Adams
Lotte Dula
Luanne Hazelrigg
Luanne Hazelrigg
Lucy Loomis and Tom Creighton
Lynda and Peter Fox
Lynn and Steve Hetterich
Lynn Waterman-Blum and Dennis Blum
Malissa Williams and Jeff Dougan
Manuelita Mullins
Marcelina Rivera
Margaret and Frederick Franko
Margaret and Hans Neville
Margaret Conable and Kevin Crandell
Margaret Levy
Margaret Roath
Margaret Tomcho
Margulf Foundation
Maria Micaela Corral
Maria Sepulveda
Marilyn and David Swan
Mark and Carol Zaitz
Mark and Lola Grueskin
Martha Fulford
Martina Schulte and Jay Want
Marty and Jim Hartmann
Mary Hoagland
Mary Kaye Edwards
Mary Zavadil-Gutierrez and Greg Gutierrez
Matt Huggins
May Chou
Meghan White
Mekayla Ichneumon Beaver and Greg Brown
Melanie Grant
Melissa Rosas
Merchants Bonding Company Foundation
Merril Aschkinasi

Michael and Elaine Ackerman
Michael and Fern Sabian
Michael Coffman
Michael Johnson and Carol Friesen
Michael Kagan
Michael Lewellen
Mike and Katherine Martin
Mollie Mitchell & John Wilson Foundation
Monica Colbert
Ms. Elaine Selsberg
Myra and Robert Rich
Nadia Wills
Nancy and Mike Farley
Nancy and Robert Schulein Fund
Nancy Hawkins
Nancy Richey
Nancy Walsh and Ted Vial
Nate Easley
Network For Good
Nick Jurjovec
Norm Mueller
Olga Garcia
Pam and Norm Haglund
Pamela and Dan Piro
Pamela and Rich Hennessey
Pamela Kingery
Patrice Hauptman
Patricia and David Shelton
Patricia McClearn
Patricia Pascoe
Patrick Hall
Patty Cordova
Paul and Barbara Moe
Paul Hamilton
Paula Herzmark
Paycom
Peggy and Neil Loader
Peggy Forberg
Penfield Tate
Peter Forsberg and Anna Maw
Peter Hammond
Peter Strong and Nancy Litwack-Strong
Philippa Marrack and John Kappler
Piton Foundation
Prologis Foundation
PwC
R. Jo Bunton Keel
Rachana Patel
Rachel Romero

Randolph Barnhart
Rebecca Bliss
Reel Family Foundation Inc.
Regina Kolc
Renny Fagan
Rex and Nina McGehee
Rich Rainaldi and Martha Records
Richard and Esther Romero
Richard Rollins
Rick and Pat Dutton
Robert Clark
Robert Connery
Robert Montgomery
Roberta Heisterkamp
Robin G. Fleischmann
Ron and Mary Goodwin
Ronald C. Butz and Mary H. Butz
Rosana Trujillo
Rosanne Fulton
Rose Community Foundation
Rose M. Protextor
Rosemary E. Rodriguez
Rozansky Law LLC
Rusha Lev
Rusha Pearson Lev and Guy Lev
Ryan Schrier
Ryan Wilhelm
Salesforce
Sally and Paul Barrett
Sally and Timothy Kennedy
Sara and Jim Culhane
Sarah Hammond
Sarah Hite
Sarah Klockars
Sarah Thorson
Sarina Compoz
Saul Sarney
Schlessman Family Foundation
Scott Downes and Sarah Garrity
Sean Casper
Sean Choi
SEMA Construction, Inc.
Seth Dodson
Shannon Jones
Sharon and Kerry Shannon
Sheila and Gerard Rudofsky
Sheila Cleworth
Sheila Kowal and Blake Chambliss
Shrewsberry



THANK YOU TO OUR DONORS

Sidney E. Frank Foundation--Colorado Fund
Simon Hambidge and Elizabeth Bayliss
Sky Blue Builders
Stan and Paula Gudder
Stephen Frick
Stephen Vogler
Steve and Wendy Kaeuper
Stu and Shelly Scales
Sue and Frederick Damour
Sue and James Bicknell
Susan and Bruce Heitler
Susan and Glenn Cooper
Susan Friedman and Abe Wagner
Susan Knill
Susan Loftus
Susan Niermeyer
Susan Snelgrove
Susan Weinstein
Susan Zimmermann and Paul Phillips
Suzanne McNitt and Darrell Brown
Tamara and Kenneth Weil
Tara Williams
Tayo McGuirk
Ted Pascoe

THANK YOU 
EDUCATION PARTNERS

Terence Fagan
Teri and Gordon Appell
Teri Chavez and Scott Murphy
Terri and Peter Konrad
The Atkins Foundation
Thomas W. Bean Foundation
Tiffany Wachtler
Tina and Jason Martinez
Todd Mickelson
Tom Stoever
Tony Curcio
Topfer Family Foundation
Traci Stoffel
Trail Ridge Consulting LLC
Turn Corps
UMB Bank
UNC Center for Urban Education
Victory Capital Management Inc
Virginia and Thomas Fowler
Virginia W. Hill Foundation
Warren Eckloff
Warwick Downing
Will and Marcia Johnson
William H. Anderson Foundation, Inc.
William Saslow

*Donations received 8/1/2019-7/31/2021



Stay Connected
Make a gift to

support our
scholars.

Support Our Work

Follow us on
social media.

Get Involved
Join us as a

volunteer or a
sponsor

THANK YOU SPONSORS

3705 E. 40th Avenue, Denver, CO 80205
www.scholarsunlimited.org

Thank you to our Next Generation City Builders sponsors and
volunteers for bringing hands-on STEM experiences to our

schools and helping our scholars envision what they can be!

https://www.facebook.com/ScholarsUnltd
https://www.instagram.com/scholarsunlimited/
https://scholarsunlimited.org/donate/
https://scholarsunlimited.org/volunteer/

